



ALLTRANS HQ Milano, 16/03/2020

## **Announcement**

## Shared protocol for the regulation of measures to contrast and contain the spread of the Covid-19 virus in the workplaces

Dear Customers,

On March 14, 2020, the above protocol was signed at the invitation of the President of the Council of Ministers, the Minister of Economy, the Minister of Labor and Social Policies, the Minister of Economic Development and the Minister of Health, who promoted the meeting between the social partners, in implementation of the measure, contained in article 1, first paragraph, number 9), of the decree of the President of the Council of Ministers on 11 March 2020.

Having taken note of what is indicated and verified that the rules comply with those already implemented by our Company, we confirm that ALLTRANS continues to exercise all necessary measures to deal with the emergency, containing the risks of contagion, dedicating the highest priority to health and safety of our customers, our staff and anyone who interacts with our group.

Thanks to the generous commitment of our Collaborators, to whom our heartfelt thanks go, in this moment of particular difficulty, we continue to commit ourselves to assisting our Clients, in the strategic support of National productivity, as well as all the other frontline workers, with particular regard to the Medical staff to whom our special gratitude goes.

Together, we will go through this time, finding new momentum in due course to bring our Country back to its leading role in the world.

**ALLTRANS** 

Mario Enrico Disegni

